
Procurement Policy – Living Wage 
 
 
“That this council consider promoting a procurement policy that supports the principles of 
a real living wage and respects the rights of workers including the right to form and 
participate in trade unions.” 
 
 
Proposer:   Councillor Ryan Murphy 
 
Seconder:  Councillor Ciaran Beattie 
 
 
To be referred to without discussion to Strategic Policy and Resources Committee 


